
From: Peter Tippett <email@petertippett.com.au>
To: "ocmail@dte.org.au" <ocmail@dte.org.au>, "oc@dte.org.au" <oc@dte.org.au>,  DTE 
- Organising Committee <oc@dte.coop>
Subject: no ocmail@dte.coop
Date: Sun, 7 Feb 2021 17:20:44 +1100
Reply-To: email@petertippett.com.au
User-Agent: Mozilla/5.0 (Windows NT 10.0; Win64; x64; rv:78.0) Gecko/20100101
 Thunderbird/78.7.0

Hi John

Pleasae accept this as correspondance inwards for the OC

FYI - This was sent to me by someone else earlier today...

------

/The subject of the message is: Re: [Active2] Respect//
//The date of the message is:    Fri, 5 Feb 2021 20:46:26 +1100//
////
//The address to which the message has not yet been delivered is://
////
// ocmail@dte.coop//
//   Delay reason: LMTP error after RCPT TO:<ocmail@dte.coop>://
//   451 4.3.0 <ocmail@dte.coop> Temporary internal error/

------

Robin informed a meeting that there was an ocmail@dte.coop although the 
OC never asked for this to be set up.

Robin informed the meeting that mail sent to ocmail@dte.coop was 
forwarded on to ocmail@dte.org.au as well as other email addresses.

The concern here is not just reliability (a usual problem with all 
things related to the costly dte.coop experience) but also security. How 
can the OC guarantee that email sent to ocmail@dte.coop is not read by 
others when the OC does not know who those others are.

Email sent to ocmail@dte.coop could be read by a volunteers (s)ex stalker!

Not a very good place to be sending membership applications, activity 
forms, change of address notifications.....

-- 
Kind regards

Peter Tippett

P.O. Box 228
Batman Vitoria 3058

0438768500
email@petertippett.com.au


